
FAQs
What are the responsibilities 
of a commissioner? 
Commissioners are expected to 
work together in good faith to 
engage citizen input and draw 
Michigan’s state and federal 
election districts.

Do you need prior experience 
to serve? No. Commissioners 
will be provided information and 
relevant resources. They can hire 
experts to assist in their work.

What is the expected 
compensation?  
The commissioners will receive 
compensation equal to 25% 
of the governor’s salary, which 
amounts to approximately 
$40,000.

What is the time commitment? 
The Commission will convene 
in the fall of 2020 and will 
be required to enact fair 
election district maps no 
later than November 1, 2021. 
Commissioners will set meeting 
dates and other commitments 
within those parameters. Time 
commitments per week will vary.

Will travel expenses be 
reimbursed?  
The Commission  
has the authority  
to choose to  
reimburse travel  
and other related  
expenses.

Apply online!
Redistricting 
Michigan.org

Applications due by
June 1, 2020.
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